ADVOCATES FOR

OHIO’S
FUTURE

Strong Communities.
Better Lives.

Advocates for Ohio’s Future Seeks Applicants for State Director

Excellent opportunity! Advocates for Ohio’s Future (AOF) is seeking a visionary,
passionate, high-energy and effective leader to serve as State Director. The AOF
State Director provides executive leadership to the coalition and staff. AOF is a
broad-based health and human services coalition of 475 organizations that
promotes health and human service budget and policy solutions so that all Ohioans
live better lives. To learn more about AOF, go to www.advocatesforohio.org

Position requirements:

- Experience in coalition leadership

- Excellent communication and coordination skills

- Policy analysis and development experience

- Thorough appreciation for diversity with the ability to build and sustain
productive relationships with diverse populations

- Experience with state government, including administrative, budget and
legislative

- Thorough knowledge of human services community

- Willingness to travel in Ohio

- Media relations experience desired

- Fundraising success a plus

- Master’s degree in human service management, public administration or
related field preferred

Interested candidates are asked to send a letter of intent, resume and salary
requirements to: mdavis@opra.org or AOF State Director Search, 1152 Goodale
Boulevard, Columbus, Ohio 43212. Applications will be accepted through February
20, 2015.

Advocates for Ohio’s Future is a statewide coalition of over 475 local and statewide
organizations that promotes health and human service budget and policy solutions so all
Ohioans live better lives.



